
Hi Jennifer
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Nancy

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Annie V. Lam <Annie@lam-consult.com>
Date: Fri, Oct 5, 2018 at 7:02 AM
Subject: Women's Caucus Events Recap and Upcoming Education Forum 
To: <nchsmith@gmail.com>

League of CA Cities Annual Conference Recap

Last month, at the League of CA Cities Annual Conference, we gathered for 
a few days of fun and productivity where the Women's Caucus hosted 

several successful events! See below for photos and recaps.

During our general meeting, we installed our new board!

2018-19 Board of Directors

Kirsten Keith, President, Council Member, Menlo Park

Cheryl Viegas-Walker, 1st Vice President, Mayor, El Centro

Nancy Smith, 2nd Vice President, Council Member, Sunnyvale

Beatriz Dieringer, Secretary, Council Member, Rolling Hills

Jan Arbuckle, Council Member, Grass Valley

Rachelle Arizmendi, Council Member, Sierra Madre

Jesse Loren, Board Member, Council Member, Winters

Women's Caucus Sponsored Workshop
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